
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 12/18/2012 8:33:20 PM
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov);

julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1);

aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Opportunity to Discuss PG&E's Compliance Plan and Root Cause Analysis for 

ROW Encroachment
Thanks for the quick response -- well look to the new year then!
See you thursday.
Laura

From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) [mailto:emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 07:32 PM
To: Hailigan, Julie <julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov>; Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA)
<emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov>; Doll, Laura
Cc: Pete, Aaron <aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov>; Yura, Jane
Subject: RE:Opportunity to Discuss PG&E's Compliance Plan and Root Cause Analysis for ROW 
Encroachment

Laura,

With all that we have going on with ride sharing and a Commission Hearing, I just don't think it is 
going to happen this week.

Let's set something up for the 2nd week of Jan.

Happy Holidays,

BG H

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III
(916) 267-7201 cell
"No one dies on my watch!"
"No better Friend, no worse EnernyL

■Original Message-

From: LRDD@pge.com
Sent: Tue, 18 Dec 2012 11:28:05 America/Los_Angeles 
To: julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov,emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov 
CC: aaron. pete@cpuc.ca. gov, J KYI @pge. com
Subject: Opportunity to Discuss PG&E's Compliance Plan and Root Cause Analysis for ROW 
Encroachment

General Hagan and Julie
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I delivered to your office yesterday two copies of our Encroachment Plan document (and CDs 
with all the attachments).

We’d like to get your feedback as soon as possible. Is there any time this week that you could 
make available for a discussion?

Thanks in advance.

Laura

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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